
Upcoming Dates 

Last Day of Term—20/07/2017  at 1pm 

06/09/17—All Children back to school  

Last day of Term  

Today is the last day of term, all children will return on Wednesday 6th 

September. We hope you all have a lovely summer with your children. Keep 

checking our website over the Summer for updated details.  

Thursday 20th July 2017—Issue 4 

Awards  

Thank you to everyone who joined us for our Year 6 leavers assembly, it was a fantastic 

celebration and we wish all of the children lots of luck in their new schools.  

The Year 6 awards went to:  

Most improved swimmer= Paul 

Kieran Harris ICT = Liam 

Dale Clough =Enisa  

Strawbridge maths= Kacper 

Lynch Friendship/ caring= Chloe S 

Top Merit= Shymika  

Sports Day   

Thank you to everyone who joined us for our 

sports day, it was a lovely afternoon enjoyed 

by all.  

The winners of sports day were Tigers! The 

scores were as follows:  

1st—Tigers with 7413 points 

2nd—Leopards with 6945 points 

3rd—Lions with 5969 points  

4th—Pumas with 3682 points  

Well done to all of the children.  

Also well done to Royston and Danielle who won 

the mum and dad races. 

Chess Tournament  

On the 11th July 5 of our year 5 pupils , Deven, Yu 

Hong, Leena, Kelsie and Jamie, took part in a chess 

tournament at The Cathedral School of St Mary. 

It was a nail biting event! You could see the chil-

dren really concentrating on their next knight or 

bishop move! Congratulations to all who took part 

and to Jamie and Yu Hong, who were placed 2nd 

overall and were awarded the chess cup. 


